
Tuesday, Oct. 2, from 8:30 to 10 a.m.
Friends & Family Open House



Dear Penn Charter Friends,
Those of you who have attended an Admissions Open House as an applicant or a 

volunteer know how incredibly crowded those Penn Charter events have become.

While we are delighted by our school’s popularity in this competitive 

independent school market, it can be difficult to provide visitors with the 

attention they deserve.

Because so many of our most wonderful applicants for admission are people 

referred to us by you, our community members, we have decided to 
offer a pre-K to grade 12 Friends and Family Open House on 

Tuesday, Oct. 2, from 8:30 to 10 a.m. 
Our goal with this event is to provide prospective families referred 

to us by current parents, faculty and staff, and OPCs with a more 

satisfying visit, including:

• more interaction with teachers and administrators
• more personalized campus tour

As a courtesy, we will waive the application fee for prospective families 

who attend the Friends & Family Open House.

Please share this information or postcard with friends and/or coworkers who are 

interested in learning more about independent schools, Quaker schools, and 

Penn Charter. Or send them to www.penncharter.com/PCconnect to save a 

space for the October 2 event.

Thank you for your support of PC 
Penn Charter Admissions Team!
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